Liberty Pines Academy 
School Advisory Council 
February 13th, 2024
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Welcome and introductions:
 Ms. Lowrie called the meeting to order at 4:03 pm. A motion was made to approve the minutes from January meeting. The motion was carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:
The current available balance is $33,984.62 Of that, $7,626.09 is available for SAC to distribute to the school for initiatives that support the School Improvement Plan (SIP).
New Business:
There was no new business during this meeting.
Old Business:
SAC finalized surveys. Surveys will go in March and middle school students will take the survey during ICT class. We discussed how to encourage more parents and staff members to complete the survey. Some ideas included Live school points and Jeans Day for teachers. 
Principal’s Updates:
SAC Co-Chair Mrs. Barnett has moved to a new school. 
We are looking at numbers and beginning to plan for the 2024-2025 school year. 
Next month the Head of District Security will attend the SAC Meeting on March 19th, he will go over safety protocols in schools. 
The next SAC meeting will be held on March 19th, 2024, at 4pm in the media center and virtually. 
Ms. Lowrie asked a motion to be made to adjourn the meeting at 4:21pm. It was seconded and the motion carried. 
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